
From: Haltiwanger, Katherine <KatherineHaltiwanger@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 11/7/2014 11:23:55 AM
Subject: FW: November Delegation to India

-----Original Message-----
From: Pranav.Mehta@hcahealthcare.com [mailto:Pranav.Mehta@hcahealthcare.com]
Sent: Friday, November 07, 2014 11:23 AM
To: Haltiwanger, Katherine
Subject: RE: November Delegation to India

Good Morning Katherine,

I wanted to check back with you on the Governor's trip to India, as I did have not heard from 
Katherine Veldran.

Regards,
Pranav.

-----Original Message-----
From: Haltiwanger, Katherine [mailto:KatherineHaltiwanger@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Monday, October 06, 2014 1:33 PM
To: Mehta Pranav
Subject: RE: November Delegation to India

Thank you for your e-mail. I have copied my coworker Katherine Veldran. She is handling the 
Governor's trip and will be in touch.

Best,

Katherine

Katherine Haltiwanger
Deputy Chief of Staff-Operations
Governor Nikki R. Haley
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201
direct: 803.734.5150
fax: 803.734.5167

-----Original Message-----
From: Pranav.Mehta@hcahealthcare.com [mailto:Pranav.Mehta@hcahealthcare.com] 
Sent: Monday, October 06, 2014 1:18 PM
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To: Haltiwanger, Katherine
Subject: RE: November Delegation to India

Good Afternoon Katherine,

I had the opportunity to meet with Governor Haley yesterday evening at Dr. Singh's residence in Mt.
Pleasant, where we heard about her meeting with Indian Prime Minister Mr. Modi in New York, and
his subsequent invitation for her to visit India in November. I have lived in the US for over twenty
years, and call SC my home. My interest in the Indian healthcare industry developed over the past
decade, when I was invited to deliver a keynote address at the World Healthcare Congress in Abu
Dhabi. This gave me an opportunity to meet a number of CEO's from India and learn about
developments and advances in the Indian healthcare industry ($155 billion in projected revenue by
2017).

I was subsequently invited to India, by Apollo Health Group for their Inaugural International Congress 
on Patient Safety in 2011 and, delivered the keynote addresses on the Malcolm Baldrige 
Performance Excellence Award. I then, returned back in 2012 to Hyderabad, to deliver a keynote on 
Sepsis and Joint Commission Disease specific certification. My interactions with healthcare leaders in 
India have made me think about how I can better collaborate/consult with where the healthcare in 
India is heading.

If healthcare is going to be discussed during the Governors India trip and if appropriate, I would like to 
join the delegation to India. In fact, this would be a great opportunity for me to help/serve and connect 
India with South Carolina, in making the vision of providing clinical excellence to deliver care, that is
truly efficient, effective, timely, safe, equitable and patient centered a reality.

Regards,
Pranav.

Pranav C. Mehta, MD MBA FACHE CPE
Chief Medical Officer
HCA South Atlantic Division
900 Island Park Drive, Suite 202A
Charleston, SC 29492


